
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

Good afternoon and happy weekend! Here is the penultimate newsletter of the year. 
This week the children enjoyed moving to their September classes to have a taste of what 
things will be like after the holidays. We have taken lots of opportunities to visit the         
classrooms and we have been greeted with: big smiles; happy, excited children; and lots of 
learning and preparation for September. The teachers have thoroughly enjoyed their          
transition times too. Today, everything went back to normal—we think some of the  teachers 
had also missed their classes and children had missed their teachers. Relationships are so   
vital to us here at Ebor Gardens and while everyone enjoyed forging new relationships, many 
were glad to be back with their current groups.  :-) Today, we also send home your child’s end 
of year report. These documents demonstrate how hard your children have worked and give 
the teachers the opportunity to talk enthusiastically about your children—who they love 
teaching. Next week is our final week for this academic year and school will finish on Friday at 
1pm. There will be graduations, leavers assemblies and a prom.  
Business as usual. See you then…. 
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Attendance Matters 

Whole school attendance is 94% this week.  

Remember we are aiming for 96% or above. 
 

Our Biscuit Bears are going to 1FA & 5GA for the best attendance this week. 

1HM, 1FA, 4RM & 5GA have all won themselves an extra playtime for attendance over 97% this 

week. 1FA have won a pizza party for 100% attendance. 

N— 90% Rec 1—93%  Rec 2— 94%  1HM– 98% 1FA— 100% 2HW— 92% 2NI— 91% 3NB—92% 

3JH— 95% 4LB— 95% 4RM— 97% 5HW– 86% 5GA— 99% 6NP— 95% 6CH—93%  
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Dates for your diary—Summer Term 2023 

 

Friday 14th July 2023 — Reports out to parents 

Tuesday 18th July 2023 — 4LB trip to Elland Road Stadium 

Tuesday 18th July 2023 — Reception Graduation (9:00am) 

Thursday 20th July 2023 — Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly (9:00am) 

Thursday 20th July 2023 — Y6 Prom (4:00—5:30pm) 

21st July 2023 - School Closes for Summer (1pm)  
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The Community Hub Schedule 

The final Community Meeting in the Community Hub will be this coming 

Wednesday in the hub with Mrs Heaton and Mrs Lowery. 

They are looking forward to welcoming you for the final meeting and look 

back at the different events and training this school year. 

See you there! 

 

 

 

Summer in School 

Now that we are experiencing warmer weather, please 

remember that children can wear summer dresses and 

shorts. They do not need to wear their jumpers in 

school if they do not wish to.  

Also, please remember to send your child with a water 

bottle so that they can keep hydrated throughout the 

day. On particularly sunny days, the children should also 

bring some suncream to protect them from 

the strong rays. 

 



 

 

 

Ebor Gardens Pantry at the Community Hub 
If you or anyone you know within the school community needs a little 
help with items of food from time to time, then please pop along to 

our Ebor Gardens Pantry. Now open every Wednesday afternoon    
during our Parent Support workshops in the Community Hub 2:30 pm 

till 3:00pm. 

(Families can access our Community Hub Pantry once in a three-month period) 
 

Uniform Exchange 
If you need any school uniform, footwear or clothing please call in 

and have a look at our Uniform Exchange.—also open every     
Wednesday during our Coffee and Parent Support afternoons. If you 

have any unwanted clothing in good condition that you no longer 
want, then please also drop this off with the admin team for our swap 

shop! 
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